
 Lake Perrault and  
Robert T. Brown Nature Sanctuary 

BioBlitz 

 
Help explore the 

biodiversity of  the 
Lake Perrault 

watershed. 
 

When:  
September 30, 2014 

 
Location:  

Lake Perrault 3 miles 
south of  Painesdale 

 
Time:  

10:15 AM-2:30 PM 

RSVP: 

Mrs. Cindy McCormick 

mccormickc@adams.k12.mi.us 

(906) 482-0599 

 

What is a BioBlitz: 

 The BioBlitz is a short (usually one-day) community 

event that is meant to inventory and monitor biodiversity in    

an area. Our BioBlitz will be conducted at Lake Perrault and 

the Brown Nature Sanctuary. Scientists from the local area    

will be on hand to help Jeffers High School students,  

teachers, and community members identify  aquatic and  

terrestrial organisms. This is the first BioBlitz to be  

conducted at this site. It will provide baseline data to help us 

better understand these unique ecosystems and help in the  

future monitoring efforts. 

We hope you can join us! 


